
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
Re: GCSE intervention sessions this half term break, Monday 23rd to Thursday 26th 
October 

 
During this coming half term break, we will be running a number of intervention sessions to 
support our year 11 students in preparation for their GCSE exams.  
Subject teachers have selected students to ensure they are on track and will meet their 
target grades and, as such, it is highly advised that the students attend their given session or 
sessions. You will receive a separate email and/or text with the specific session(s) your 
son/daughter should attend. These intervention sessions are not open to all students as they 
are targeted. If you have any queries about attendance to these intervention 
sessions, please email jblunden@northstartrust.org.uk  

 
Morning sessions run from 10am - 12pm and afternoon sessions run from 12.30pm - 
2.30pm. If your child has both a morning and an afternoon session on the same day, a 
‘grab and go’ lunch will be provided as the canteen will not be open. 

 
Students will need to bring all the normal equipment for a school day: 
• Pens, pencils, calculator and any other stationary 
• Exercise book/folder 
Students do not need to wear full uniform, but they do need to be in smart-casual attire and 
ready to learn. A positive attitude and good behaviour are essential to the success of the 
sessions.  

 
Students should arrive 10 minutes prior to the start of their session and should leave 
the school site as soon as their intervention session has finished. However, if they 
have a session in the morning followed by an afternoon session they will leave the school 
site at the end of the afternoon session.  

 
Please see below on the second page the October half term intervention timetable. On 
Monday there is PE; Tuesday Maths and PE; Wednesday Food Technology and Business; 
Thursday Drama and Business. There are no sessions on Friday 27th October.  
Please note that if your child studies Drama, they must attend on Thursday 26th in 
preparation for the practical mock exam.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
J Blunden 
Deputy Headteacher 
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